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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

In accordance with RSA 674:54, 

the Madbury Planning Board will conduct a non-binding 
 

 

Site Plan Review 
of the 

Proposed New Madbury Public Library 
 

under the Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on 

 
 

Wednesday, February 6, 2019, at 7:00 pm, 
 

Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 
 

 

Madbury Library representatives will present plans for a proposed new 

library at Tax Map 7, Lot 13, which is owned by the Town of Madbury.  This 

proposed library constitutes a “governmental use” of land.   

 

Under RSA 674:54 the planning board does not approve or deny a 

governmental use but may provide comments relative to the proposal’s 

conformity or nonconformity with land use regulations. 

 

On February 6th, the planning board will conduct such a public hearing in 

order to provide comments.  Public participation is encouraged. 

 
Documents relevant to this application can be viewed at the Town Hall or 
online at www.madburynh.org/pb. 


